
Thames River Basin  Tuesday, April 18, 2017 

Partnership Quarterly 9:30 AM to Noon 

Meeting Fire/Safety Complex, 23 Goshen Hill Rd. 

Lebanon, Ct, 06249 

NOTE:  Please consider this opportunity to update the Partnership on your projects or to network 

with others working in similar fields.  For more information, contact Jean Pillo, @ 

jean.pillo@comcast.net or call (860) 929-4948 between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. 

 

The Partnership encourages the use of our website and Quarterly Report, Partner’s in Action as 

valuable resources. Please feel free to review the website www.thamesriverbasinpartnership.org 

and newsletter at http://thelastgreenvalley.org/learn-protect/watershed-protection/thames-river-

basin-partnership 

MEETING AGENDA 

 

Welcome and Introductions 

Special Presentation: Adam Whelchel and Cary White of The Nature Conservancy Connecticut 

Chapter will review their focus on “Regional Resilience Visioning in Southeastern Connecticut: 

Steps Taken”.  The guiding principles of the process were to identify collective challenges and 

create collaborative solutions across the region to achieve resilience via strong and growing 

partnerships. Multiple TRBP partner organizations participated in this process.   

 

Break 

Review of January meeting notes. 

TRBP Coordinators Report 

TRBP financial report 

TRBP website update 

TRBP Floating workshop planning update 

 

Partner Reports on Activities related to the TRBP Plan of Work 

Upcoming Workshops 

Adjournment
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